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State Route 243
Emergency Pavement Operation
Idyliwild

RIVERSIDE - The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) will begin work on a
$470 thousand emergency project to rehabilitate and repave State Route 243 (SR-243) in
Idyllwild within the boundaries of Mount Jacinto State Park.

The project was awarded to SEMA Construction of San Diego, California. Crews will be
working on SR-243 from just south of North Circle Drive to just north of Pine Crest
Avenue.

Project is scheduled to begin in July
Schedule is dependent on weather and materials availability.

Hours of operation: Monday through Friday from 6:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Crews will be
paving the roadway and replacing the pavement delineator markers and striping.

Expect one way traffic control with flagging throughout the
construction zone. Use caution and follow all instructions
: from flagging officers for safe passage.

The California Highway Patrol will be on scene to assist
with traffic control and safety. Speeds will be reduced by
10 mph in the project parameters.

Watch for signage alerting motorists of upcoming lane
closures and construction zone.

The project duration is expected to be three weeks.

Know before you go! To stay on top of roadwork in the
Inland Empire go to Caltrans District 8 and sign up for
& commuter alerts. Follow us for the latest information on
© - Facebook and Twitter. To assist in planning your commute,
view live traffic condltlons using QuickMap and planned lane closures.

For those with sensory disabilities requiring alternate formats (i.e., Braille, large print, sign
language interpreter, etc.) and those needing information in a language other than
English, please contact Caltrans Public Affairs at 909-383-4631 or TTY 711.



